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Term 4 Week 6
What an incredible week it's been at Lake Burrendong
Sport and Recreation Centre! We engaged in a variety
of activities, including swimming and team-building
exercises. The kids successfully tackled a challenge
that the instructor hadn't seen completed in 13 years –
even year 12 students couldn't manage it! Their
intelligence shone as they took turns in different roles.
Additionally, we tried our hand at grass skiing, archery,
bushcraft, raft building, and various other team-
building activities. The students consistently exhibited
exemplary behavior, showcasing their manners,
kindness, and resilience. I am immensely proud of
them. A HUGE thank you to Ms Marie for supporting all
of our students throughout the week. We couldn't do it
without her. 
Preparations are in full swing for our end-of-year
presentation and play night. All students have been
diligently practicing their lines, and rehearsals are
progressing exceptionally well. We are eagerly
anticipating the opportunity to showcase the plays on
the night. Please refer to the advertisement in this
newsletter for comprehensive details about the event.
A friendly reminder for parents: our 10-day swimming
program at Quandialla pool is set to begin on Monday,
November 27th, and will run until Friday, December
8th. Full participation from all students is expected,
and the school will cover all associated expenses. A
note containing details was sent home last week. 
Our year 5 students will present their speeches for our
2024 School Captain on Friday, November 24th. We
extend a warm invitation to parents and family
members of the nominees to attend this significant
event. The speeches are scheduled to commence at
2:45 pm under the COLA, weather permitting. Upon
your arrival, please sign in at the office.
I am pleased to extend a warm welcome to Kristie
Armstrong, who is joining the Caragabal Public School
team as the relieving School Administrative Manager in
2024. We are excited about the prospect of working
collaboratively with Kristie and getting to know her
better over the next 12 months.

From the K-2 Room

A special snake hat has arrived for me to wear in our
play. By Zoe Baker 

We have been doing arrays in multiplication. Arrays help
us to learn our times tables.  By George Cooper.

Some of the costumes have arrived but some of them
are still coming. We are waiting for the Owl and the
Gruffalo to arrive. Our play is The Gruffalo. By Mai
Jones.

This week we have been learning about halves, quarters
and eighths. We had a lot of fun doing it. We were
splitting things into halves, quarters and eighths. By
Alice Maslin.

Over the last few weeks we have been learning times
table songs.  By  Talia.

This week I was enjoying talking with my friends and
learning the times table songs. By Millyn Jeffrey Payne
 

This week I have been especially enjoying math. It's so
much fun sometimes I even get to do worksheets. This
week I have been practicing subtraction with regrouping
and practicing addition. I got to practice my times tables
as well. There was a little bit of division too. I hope the 3-
6 have another excursion (camp) again this term. I love
being in year two and especially love being in the K-2
class. Its so much fun. BY INDI RIDLEY  

This week we have been practicing our handwriting.
My fox costume has arrived at the school. And the snake
has arrived but we are still waiting for some costumes.
By Isabelle

This  week the k-1-2 play is going really well most of the
costumes have arrived, but not all of them. The 3-6's
went on camp to Lake Burrendong. They’re coming back
today. I’m missing them a lot we have heard that they
are having so much fun.  BY REESE BAKER



Term 4 Week 6
Friday, 17 November 2023

Friday, 24th November - 2024 School

Captain Speeches

27th - 8th December - 10 Days Swimsafe

Program

Thursday, 14th December - Presentation

Night

Friday, 15th December - Students last day

18th-19th December - Staff Development

Days

Important Dates Term 4



NEWS
COMMUNITY



NEWS
COMMUNITY


